
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

08-02-2018 

N O T I C E 
 
It is notified for information to the final year (2018) UG students of our college 
that Swami Vivekananda Institute of Management & Computer Science is going 
to organize a Campus Recruitment Drive with TCS, Kolkata on 12-02-2018 at 
their Sonarpur Campus. Interested students may contact with the institution 
within 10-02-2018. 
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